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Reference:   FOI.9480.22 

Subject:    Expired contracts provided in FOI 8759 response 

Date of Request: 27 July 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
Thank you for the provided information in FOI 8759. 
 
Could you please confirm if the contracts that expired on 30/06/2022 and 25/07/2022 have been 
renewed for another year? 
 
Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board can confirm that the contract for the Nemio MX Ultrasound 
System that expired on 30 June 2022 has been renewed to 30 June 2023, with no change to the 
service provider. 
 
The contracts that expired on 25 July 2022 are all in the final stages of being concluded. Therefore, 
some machines requiring cover will in many cases be broken away from the previous July renewal 
pot.  Some systems will be aligned to other contracts, some will be renewed for different periods 
and others will not require cover due to age/replacement programmes. 
 

 


